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September 7th, 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

Coal City Early Childhood Center will be participating in our first lockdown safety drill on Tuesday, 

September 20th at 10:00am.  During this time, teachers will be explaining the procedures that students 

and staff will follow should we be put in a lockdown situation.  Coal City Police Department will be on 

campus during this drill to ensure proper protocol is followed.  Parents can opt out of the safety drill by 

emailing Mrs. Davidson at adavidson@coalcityschools.org no later than Friday, September 16th.   

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs. Davidson, Principal 

Coal City Early Childhood Center 

adavidson@coalcityschools.org 

(815) 634-5042 
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